
 

 

 

 

 

Friday, 15th July 2016 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Miss Mowbray 
Miss Mowbray will be leaving us next week as she will be working at Henshaw school in the 
Autumn term.  We will all miss her and would like to thank her for all her hard work.  She 
will be replaced by Nicola McCrea (your children might remember her as she has taught 
here before). 
 
Data Sheet 
Please could you complete the attached Confidential Information sheet and return it to 
school next week to ensure we have the most recent details on our database for your child. 
 
Milk 
Please complete and return the attached milk order form and return it to school before the 
start of the Summer break. 
 
Breakfast Club/After School Club 
These will be starting when we return for the Autumn term.  If you wish your child to 
attend, please fill in a Registration Form (available from the school office).  We will need 
these details before your child can attend clubs – please return asap. 
 
Stars of the Week 
Reception – Jessica Warrener for becoming more and more confident every day. 
Class 1 – Rebecca Famelton-Wardle and Elizabeth Peace for their perfect Peeble houses. 
Class 2 – Brandon-Lee Wood for excellent reading of his Anglo Saxon story. 
Presentation award – Connor Wood for his fantastic Cinderella invitation. 
 
Attendance w/c 11/7/16 

Reception 100% 

Year 1 87% 

Year 2 100% 

Year 3 94% 

Year 4 97% 

Overall 95% 

 
 
Celebration Assembly 
A reminder that you are invited to our Celebration Assembly next Wednesday, 20th July in 
church at 9.15am. 
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Mrs Hancock & Miss Reynolds’s Menu w/c 18.7.16 
(Please note this menu may be subject to change) 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday 

Chicken Salad, Coleslaw, 
Rice  Salad, New Potatoes 

Chicken Curry, Cous 
Cous, Naan Bread, 
Salad 

Chicken Nuggets & 
Chips 

Carrot Cake Jelly & Fruit Chocolate & 
Raspberry Muffin 

Fresh Fruit/Yoghurt Fresh Fruit/Yoghurt Fresh Fruit/Yoghurt 

 
 
 PTA news 
A massive thank you to everyone who helped run and support the summer BBQ last night - 
it looks as if we raised £350 in profit which is an excellent total! The kids had a great time 
playing the various games, the sun shone and a good time was had by all! 
 
Just a reminder that summer hamper tickets are on sale from the school office at £1 each. 
The draw will be made at Celebration Assembly on the last day of term. 
 
And finally a note to all parents that the PTA will need to re- group in September as some of 
the longstanding members, including 3 of the committee members, are leaving. Therefore a 
new team of people is needed! PTA funds are vitally needed for the school - for example, it 
has raised well over £2000 over the last school year, every penny of which has gone to help 
the children have a richer time in school. So please have a think and talk to one another 
over the summer about how the PTA can be reformed. Every parent is automatically a 
member but a few people are also needed to help steer the ship!  
 
Yours, 
 
 
 
 
Judith Meek 
Acting Executive Headteacher 


